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Marais, Wanda

From: Ian and Nicki Moore <4moores@501.co.za>

Sent: 30 October 2016 01:20 PM

To: jasongrob@gmail.com

Cc: Marais, Wanda; 'Secretary KBVA'

Subject: RE: NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD: Proposed Seaview and Greenbushes Bulk Water 

Infrastructure Expansion

Thanks, Jason.  I did receive a copy from Wanda. 

 

Our interest in this proposed bulk water infrastructure expansion is how it will supply water to Kini Bay.  Kini bay is 

not specifically mentioned, and we would be happier knowing that it also caters for Kini Bay. 

 

Wanda, please include Kini Bay when reference is made to the areas this proposal caters for, as we are under the 

impression that Kini Bay is supposed to benefit from this as well. 

 

Thanks and regards 

Ian Moore 

Kini Bay Village Association 

 

From: jasongrob@gmail.com [mailto:jasongrob@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, 29 October 2016 4:50 PM 

To: Ian and Nicki Moore <4moores@501.co.za> 

Subject: Fwd: NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD: Proposed Seaview and Greenbushes Bulk Water Infrastructure 

Expansion 

 

Fyi 

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Marais, Wanda" <WMarais@srk.co.za> 

Date: 27 October 2016 at 3:49:04 PM SAST 

To: Undisclosed recipients:; 

Subject: NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD: Proposed Seaview and Greenbushes Bulk Water 

Infrastructure Expansion 

Dear Authorities, Stakeholders and Interested & Affected Parties, 

  

NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD: Proposed Seaview and Greenbushes Bulk Water Infrastructure 

Expansion 

  

Please find attached the Executive Summary of the Pre-Application Draft Basic Assessment Report 

(DBAR) for the proposed Seaview and Greenbushes Bulk Water Infrastructure Expansion, Port 

Elizabeth, Eastern Cape Province. 

  

The Pre-Application DBAR is not a final report and is open for public and stakeholder review and 

comment for a period of 30 days. It will thereafter be amended in response to the comments 

received and released as the Post-Application DBAR, which will also be subject to a public comment 

period. Thereafter the Final Basic Assessment Report (FBAR) will be submitted to the Department of 

Economic Development, Environmental Affairs & Tourism (DEDEAT) for their decision. 

  








